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ESTABLISHMENT AND COORDINATION COMMITTEE

FORMAL SUBMISSION
“STORES BOARD SUBMISSION – SIGNIFICANT PROCUREMENT ACTIVITY PLAN (SPAP) FOR FLOOD REHABILITATION CIVIL WORKS”
FROM THE MEETING OF MONDAY 4 APRIL 2011
During the January 2011 flood event, substantial damage occurred to:

· Road surfaces;

· Footpaths;

· Kerbs;

· Bikeways,

· Gully structures;

· Fences;

· Guardrails;

· Grass and Turf areas; and

· Bank Stabilisation Works.

The flood rehabilitation civil works are considered to be urgent works. The establishment of a Corporate Procurement Arrangement (CPA) is necessary to accelerate the time for getting the rehabilitation civil works underway and reduce costs by aggregation of the works.

The Establishment and Coordination Committee approved the Significant Procurement Activity Plan (SPAP) to establish a Corporate Procurement Arrangement to support the appointment of a Contractor/s to complete the flood rehabilitation civil works.
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